Help Shape the Future of North East Transport: Local Transport Plan Consultation Now Open
Kim McGuinness, North East Mayor has announced that her consultation for our North East Local Transport Plan is now open and she's inviting us all to be part of shaping the future of transport in our region. This consultation is our chance to help create a vision for a transport network that works for everyone in the North East.
North East Mayor, Kim McGuinness, said, ‘This consultation focuses on getting the big picture right. We want to know if our direction aligns with your vision: safer journeys, better connections, and sustainable travel as the first choice. Do you feel these priorities reflect what the North East needs? Your feedback will be vital in helping us refine and improve the plan to meet the needs of our communities and I encourage everyone to take part’.
The consultation will run until Sunday, 26 January 2025. You can share your views through an online survey, by post or phone, or by attending one of our community events across the region.
Please join this important conversation. 
Visit northeast-ca.gov.uk/localtransportplan for more information or email us at haveyoursay@northeast-ca.gov.uk 
